PUBLIC NOTICE
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PUBLIC CONSULTATION

ERRATUM - 2024 Pre-budget consultation

The public notice related to the 2024 pre-budget consultation, led by the Commission sur les
finances et 'administration de la Ville de Montréal, was published on March 15, 2023.

An error appeared in the notice. Therefore, please note that the meeting to adopt the
recommendations will take place on Friday, May 19, 2023, from 1:30 p.m. to 3 p.m.

Details on the 2024 pre-budget consultation are available at:
www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/consultation-prebudgetaire-2024.
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